
Newsletter -  Spring Term Week 7

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

Unfortunately we have not been able to have our last day of half term in
school but I hope you have felt the online learning today has offered some
support. It is never an easy decision to close the school but the forecast for
severe weather made the risk too high to open safely, particularly when
traveling.

Despite the end to the week, we have had a really exciting one. Wednesday was 'Winter
Olympics Day' and students across both sites tried adapted versions of the luge, skeleton,
curling and many others.

As part of our entertainment topic, Key stage 3 went to Partyman at the Kassam Stadium on
Wednesday afternoon. They learned about all sorts of different activities you can enjoy in
leisure time, practiced some turn taking when having a go on the racing cars, and had a lot of
space to let off some steam.

I hope you have a really good half term and that we can return on 28th February to a less
disrupted half term.

Take care everyone and stay safe in this weather.

Best wishes

Lucy



Red Class
Red Class had so much fun joining in with the
Winter Olympics. We watched some of the games
from Beijing and had our own competition. Khamas
was a gold medalist for the bobsleigh, closely
followed by Tanya, but Khamas did help to push
Tanya. Alex got gold in the curling and Khamas
again in the ice hockey. The ski jump was shared
by Jacob, Hassan and Aariz. It was definitely the
taking part that mattered and cheering on
everybody for their efforts. Well done Red Class
and especially our events organiser, Jacqueline.
We wish you all a healthy and enjoyable holiday.



Secondary Site Winter Olympics

Our Secondary students have
had a fantastic week, learning all

about the events in the Winter
Olympics! We have had Ski
Jumping, Skeleton, figure

skating, alpine skiing and so
much more!

.


